
       Week Commencing 6th May2024 
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OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

‘Courage is as simple as taking 
one more step than you thought 
you could take’. 

 

 
 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
Sports Morning:  This has been rescheduled for Thursday 27th June. 
Himbleton’s Cross: A massive thank you to John and Jill Perks for the beautiful cross which has been 
erected on the front of our new classroom. I understand that it was made from reclaimed church pews 
and it looks fantastic.  
£100 Donation: Thank you to Matthew & Laura who nominated Himbleton to receive £100 from Nicol 
and Co Estate Agents as part of their Community Fund. I am sure that the teaching staff have lots of ideas 
of how to spend it! 
Payment Reminders: Please ensure that payments are made in a timely manner for clubs and trips. 
 
Have a good week and enjoy the sunshine, with a bit of luck the children will soon be playing on the field. 

 

 LOWER KEYS STAGE 2 
The children in Mrs Hedges’ class are getting very excited about their Bell boating Trip on Thursday. Please 
double check the original letter to ensure the children are dressed appropriately and have drinks, lunch, 
snacks etc. The weather is turning warmer this week and there could be lots of sunshine on Thursday so sun 
hats/baseball caps and suncream will be vital. 
The children are expecting a visitor this week in the form of a ‘Robot Dog’, look out for pictures on DoJo. 
 

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Well done to the following children, who were nominated for the outstanding worker award on Friday 26th 
April and 3rd May 2024. 
EYFS: Archie & Finley; KS1: Levi & Poppy; LKS2: Freya & Grace; UKS2: Josh & Oscar. 
We are also very proud of these children who were spotted demonstrating our Christian values: 
EYFS: Nelly & Conner; KS1 :Isabelle & Harvey; LKS2: Seb & Eleanor UKS2:Josh & Sam. 

EYFS 
There was a buzz of excitement in EYFS this morning as the children took delivery of their new ‘play 
kitchen’. We were very surprised how many children can crowd around a single piece of equipment! The 
children would like to say a massive thank you to Isabelle, Seb and Josh for donating the kitchen. 
Tomorrow Mrs. Swift is visiting the children to talk about her job as a vet. I am sure that the children will be 
asking lots of brilliant questions and they will perhaps be seeking treatments for some of their cuddly toys. 
Thank you Mrs. Swift for giving up you time to further enhance the children’s learning experiences. 

 

UPPER KEY STAGE 2 
Year 6 will be undertaking their SATs next week. School will be providing a ‘brain breakfast’ to ensure that 
the children are fully prepare for the papers. Year 6 need to be in school between 8:15am and 8:30am. They 
should enjoy their weekend and should not worry about the tests as they have worked really hard and are 
ready to prove how brilliant they are. I would recommend having an early night on Sunday. 


